

RAM LAL ANAND COLLEGE

(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

BENITO JUAREZ ROAD, NEW DELHI-110021

14th September 2017

Dear Students

Congratulations!

It is a pride moment for all of us at Ram Lal Anand College to convey our sincere appreciation and thanks to all our students for participating in the student's elections 2017-18 with full compliance of code of conduct as prescribed by University of Delhi, Lyngdoh Committee recommendations and NGT order. All the candidates who contested for the post of office bearers of the college student Union, Central Counselors and their supporters and volunteers deserve a special mention and applaud for their extremely good conduct, manners, perseverance and keeping the campus clean. They have set an example before the whole student community that the principles of democracy can be followed and preserved not by money power but by respecting all rules and regulations.

Many congratulations to the winners of the students Union Election 2017-2018. Those of you who could not make to the post of office bearers are also the winners as you all have a great support of the student community in the college. Whether you have won or lost this election, all of you have worked hard with pure honesty and commitment. Take these results in a light stride and move forward considering it a new experience of life.

Let us work together for betterment of the student fraternity and fulfill our dream of making our college a center of excellence.

Flection Officer Advisor, Student Union Dr Devender Kumar Returning Officer

Co-advisor, Student Union

Dr Rakesh Kumar Gupta

Principal